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REPORTING ABSENCES: 
The preferred method for reporting student 

absences would be via email at 
JOAttendance@vsb.bc.ca, alternatively you 

may phone the school office at 
604-713-8938. 

 

 

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC) UPCOMING MEETING DATES: 
All Parents/Guardians are welcome to attend. More information on the JO PAC Website.  

December 18  January 22  February 19 

April 16   May 21    June 18 

John Oliver PAC – For All Parents + Guardians of John Oliver Secondary Students, Vancouver, BC 
(vsb.bc.ca) 

 

 

GRADE 12 PHOTO SESSIONS AT ARTONA STUDIOS: 
From Jan 12-15, Grade 12 students can book a graduation photo session at Artona 

Studios. There is a $60 deposit required, and bookings must be made online.  

Book Soon to get your photo taken and added to the Grad Composite! 

Book Now (artona.com) Or at https://artona.com/bookings 

 

STAFF PARKING LOT  
The school parking lot is for VSB Staff only. Parents/Guardians and students are asked to not 

drive through or use the school parking lot. Please DO NOT block the entrance of the parking lot. 
There is ample street parking available on St. George St or E 43Rd Ave. 
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Grad Breakfast at 

8AM 

Please keep an eye on the John Oliver School website for updated information: 
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/john-oliver 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER:  
Dec 18 
 PAC Meeting at 7PM 
Dec 20  

Last Day of classes before Winter Break 
Jan 6 
 School reopens – Classes resume  
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